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Democracy.

As the result of diligent work of three generations and long years of service, The Polish Women’s Alliance of 
America, approaching its Parliament XXII, is a serious and widely known organization. 

The beginnings were not easy. 57 years ago, there were many superstitions, prejudices, and beliefs in our society, 
one of those convictions was that the only place for a woman was to stay at home. No wonder that the first 
attempts to organize women into a larger team failed for a long time. However, the Polish Women’s Alliance of 
America was founded under a lucky star and became a magnet that attracted the best female forces, with the 
most prominent abilities, energy, and talents. Even opponents began to believe that the organization was a good 
thing for women.

The development of the Polish Women’s Alliance in America proceeded at a rapid pace. Women’s solidarity was 
great. At the beginning of our existence, without any recruitment contentions, they enrolled others from their 
community to their own women’s organization - for mutual (fraternal) help, for awareness and awakening of 
initiatives, and for the ideological, social and patriotic work.

Today, when the third generation of Polish women contributes their part to the work that our grandmothers and 
mothers built - nothing stands in the way of further development. We have over 86,000 women and children in 
both adult and minor divisions. Our net worth is $16,000,000.00. We have our own Home in Chicago where our 
main offices are located. We have our own weekly publication, The Polish Women’s Voice, our own Library in 
the name of Maria Konopnicka. We issue scholarships for members to American universities. We run schools of 
Polish, Polish regional dances, of which we will pass the exam at the 2nd Youth Convention, preceding the XXII 
General Sejm in Detroit, Michigan. Our organization is growing in memberships bringing revenue of millions of 
dollars. We have respect and publicity among the entire Polish-American community (…).

There’s still time. Let’s think and turn from the path of introducing radical changes in the system of our 
organization, especially in today’s times, when each of us should be a guardian of democratic principles: freedom 
of choice, personal independence, and freedom of speech.
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